

Meet the members

Kay Towers



Chair Kay is mum to Annabel who is in Year One Penguins, and one-yearold Roscoe.

Tracey Thompson



Our treasurer Tracey is mum to Matilda in Penguins and Wilfred, aged one.

Lauren Holroyd



Vice-chair Lauren's daughter Elsie is also in Penguins, and her son Teddy is at the school nursery.

Damian Holmes



Damian, our secretary has a son, Danny, in...you guessed it, Year One Penguins!

Vicky Bates



Vicky is mum to William, who goes to Oakbank, Sebastian in Y5 Cheetahs, Tobias in Y3 Tigers and Aurora in Y1 Huskies.

Laura Hanson



Laura has six children, two at Oakbank, and at Oakworth, Finlay in 5 Cheetahs and Adam in 3 Lions. She has two younger preschool children.

Friends of Oakworth Primary Newsletter

ISSUE 2 NOVEMBER 2019

Busy time of fundraising - and much more to come!

Welcome

Hi, and welcome to our latest **Friends of Oakworth Primary School** newletter.

We've been a little quiet of late, but there's been loads going on behind the scenes to tell you about.

Summer Fayre

Our **Summer Fayre** was a big success, and raised almost £1,400. We hope everyone enjoyed it. With money already in the pot, that gave us a total of £2,800.

We've agreed to pay for much-needed lockers for the Year 6 cloakroom. These will be installed early next year.

Disco Night

Our next event is our Winter Disco Night this Thursday with DJ George. The event is now sold out. There'll be two separate sessions for Reception/KS1 and KS2, starting at 4.30pm and 6pm.

Christmas Favre

The Christmas Fayre will be happening on 5th December. We are currently looking for raffle prizes if anyone wants to help. We will be organising a non-uniform day for donations to the Chocolate Tombola too. And of course, if anyone can give some of their time to help at any of these events, please get in touch!

Veg boxes

If you've ever thought of getting a regular veg box delivered, then you'll be pleased to know you can help our funds at the sametime! Riverford's Veg Boxes Veg Fund means that they will donate £25 to school funds when you have placed three orders with them. Quote reference number 30RRH-DNUFV when you place your order, either by going online to riverford. co.uk or calling Andrew or Sue on 01274 616471. Don't forget to use the school reference number!

Next vear

We are planning a film night, a disco and of course our **Summer Fayre**, but we are always willing to hear new ideas - and welcome new volunteers to help make them happen. Our recent vote on the Parents of Oakworth Facebook page saw overwhelming support for the idea of moving the fayre to a weekend, and we will be looking closely at whether that is practical. But we will need more support from parents to make that happen, so get in touch if you'd like to be involved. Email friensofoakworthprimary@ gmail.com if you can help in any way.

We've also set up a Friends of Oakworth Primary on Facebook recently, so you can find us on there.